FINANCIAL AID

Complete and file the FAFSA beginning October 1, 2021. The priority
deadline for Millersville is March 15, 2022 (Millersville’s federal school
code is 003325).

To apply for aid for the academic year 2022-23, you should use
income records for the 2020 tax year. You can submit the FAFSA
application using estimated amounts if you have not completed
your tax returns.

For fastest and easiest processing, complete the FAFSA online
at fafsa.ed.gov.

To complete and sign the FAFSA or to make corrections to your
FAFSA, you (and a parent, if you are a dependent student) must
create an FSA ID and password at fsaid.ed.gov.

To be considered for a Pennsylvania State Grant, you must have
completed the FAFSA prior to May 1. To update your state grant
award to Millersville, go to pheaa.org.

Make sure to frequently check your myVILLE Student Portal >
Finances > Financial Aid Requirements to see if there are additional
documents you need to submit.

You may later be required to submit copies of your and/or
your parents’tax transcripts and W-2 forms to comply with
federal verification once you have paid your Confirmation Fee.
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If you wish to be considered for Federal Work Study, you must
complete a FAFSA before March 15, 2022.

The FAFSA also serves as your application for a Direct Student Loan;
if you have completed a FAFSA and met the eligibility criteria, you
will be offered a Direct Student Loan.

Parents may apply for a Direct Parent PLUS Loan in their name
to assist with the student’s cost of education. A FAFSA must be
on file. Applications can be completed by the parent at
studentaid.gov.

Students/parents may apply for an alternative loan from their choice
of private lenders.

Information about all of Millersville’s aid programs, downloadable
forms and links to useful websites are available at the Financial Aid
section of Millersville’s website, millersville.edu/finaid.

If you have any questions concerning financial aid, please contact
the financial aid office at 717-871-5100 or by email at
fa.mail@millersville.edu.

The Office of Financial Aid is located in Lyle Hall. Office hours are
8 a.m.-4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.
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